

Another day to wait for departure. It's rainy, with some thunderstorm out at sea. No good weather to get out. Forecast is saying better for the next 24h. Decided to go on tour tomorrow 08:30.

Crane will come and take the Jolie Fleur to the water and off we go. Likely only to Piran / Slovenia, as I still need to calibrate the new instruments on the open sea.

Weather for the next days are rather mixed, with mostly headwind. So getting a slow start going south.

